
 

24 April, 2020 

 

City of Victoria  

Development Permit Department 

1 Centennial Square 

Victoria, BC  V8W 1P6 

 

Attention: Miko Betanzo, Senior Planner - Urban Design 

 

 

Re:  1700 BLANSHARD STREET 

DEVELOPMENT PERMIT W/ VARIANCE APPLICATION #00106 

OUR PROJECT NO. 218032 -6.1 

DP RESUBMISSION 

 
As part of our Development Permit Application, please find below a list of changes made to 

the DP Response, dated 3 April 2020, for Development Permit (DPV #00106).  These changes 

are bubbled on the drawings of the same date. 

Changes made to architectural plans since the 3 April 2020, DP response  

Ground level retail canopies along Blanshard and Fisgard streets were removed along with 

the easement indicated outside of the property line for these canopies.  Site coverage was 

updated to reflect the removal of the canopies.  

Please let us know should you have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Gerda Geldenhuys, Architect AIBC, LEED GA. Senior Associate 

GG:gg 

 

i:\projects\2018\218032 - hudson pl two-1700 blanshard st\6 authorities\6.1 city planning\2020-04-24 dp resubmission no easement\hp2 dp 

resubmission summary of changes.docx 

 


